Membership News

It is with great sadness we mention the passing of two members from our club: Joseph Sassarosso and Donald Sullivan. Thank you to those who sent the family sympathy cards, they appreciated your kind words and condolences.

Let's welcome 7 New Members: Alan Reeder, Henry Moreno, Mariella Prudent, Joseph Kachurka, William Manfra, Maria Freccero and Bill Wilson. Thank you for joining our Club.

The Annual Convention was held in Anaheim over the last weekend in June. The Delegates from our Club who attended were Joseph LaPorta, Laura Tappero, Addy Walker and Frank DiSalvo. Thanks to all of you who support our Club, we were able to donate to three charities this year. The American Heart Association, The American Cancer Society and The Alzheimer's Association.

Please tell others about our Wednesday Night Dinner Socials and invite them to become members. The Renewing Members Rate is \$75 per person and the New Members Rate is \$90 per person for the year. The Lodge will be opening on Wednesday, October 12, 2022. We will need Volunteers in the Kitchen. Please call (760) 219-9171 if you may be interested.

Golf Tournament

We invite our Members and their Guests to participate in the Third Annual Dolly Sinatra Lodge Golf Tournament scheduled for Monday, November 14, 2022. The proceeds from this event will benefit the Western Foundation/Sons and Daughters of Italy. Please get your friends together and pick your team. Singles and doubles are welcome and will be paired that day. For those of you not interested in golfing, please consider joining the fun after the tournament and enjoy the luncheon.

Scholarships For Students

We are a 501(c)(3) Non Profit Charitable Organization with an Active Social Club. The donations received during our Wednesday Night Dinner Social benefit our charitable causes. We encourage our Members to consider donating toward our Scholarship Fund and hope all will continue to "Tip the Bar" when we are open.

Students going off to College can apply for a scholarship to our Scholarship Committee. The Student should be related to a Lodge Member and be of at least partial Italian Descent. The Student's top three preferred College or University choices should be submitted in writing, as soon as possible, along with the Student's contact information and a short biography.

A Transcript of their High School grades should be submitted by October 28, 2022 via US Mail to: Sons of Italy c/o Joe LaPorta • P.O. Box 637 • Palm Springs, CA 92263.